
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 2025 
 
RE: Relationship and Sex Education Policy Consultation (RSE) 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As a Trust we appreciate how important it is to prepare our young people to have appropriate 
and caring relationships as they develop into adulthood.  To that end we have worked with the 
new government guidelines that come into place in February 2025 to enhance our RSE 
Education Policy. 
 
This policy can be located on each school website for you to read, along with an appendix that 
outlines what elements of the curriculum will be delivered to which year groups over the 
course of the academic year. 
 
A consultation period will now begin from 24th February 2025 until 3.00pm on 7th March 2025 
Any feedback on the policy needs to be sent to RSEconsultation@lionhearttrust.org.uk.  This 
will enable us to then launch a final policy the following week. 
 
With thanks in anticipation of your support.   
 
 
 
Lionheart Academies Trust 
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